
Ministry Safe Available

Protecting our children and vulnerable adults is very 
important in the North Alabama Provisional Annual 
Conference. On June 1st, the Global Methodist Church 
approved entering a contract with MinistrySafe.

To learn more about MinistrySafe and to get registered, here 
is the link to the North Alabama Provisional Annual 
Conference MinistrySafe program's landing page: 
https://ministrysafe.com/nagmc

Congregational participation in MinistrySafe is mandatory by 
the Annual Conference for all clergy, employees, and 
volunteers.

Your congregation may contract with MinistrySafe to 
complete background checks. Attached you will find the fee 
schedule for background checks. It is important that your 
local church provide protection for vulnerable populations 
and the church’s assets. 

For more information about MinistrySafe or to get help 
registering, please email:
NAPAC Abuse Prevention Committee Members 
Donna King, Northeastdistrictnapac@gmail.com
Liz Bowlin, lizbowlin.gmc@gmail.com
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